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Wednesday 13"January, 2010

Sue Hogan

National Tournaments Manager
Midnight Basketball Australia
GPO Box 1600

Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Sue,

Level 1

Wentworth Building

Cnr City Road and Butlin Avenue
University of Sydney NSW 2006

AIME (Australian Indigenous Mentoring Experience) wishes to express its support for the Midnight Basketball Program at

the National Centre of Indigenous Excellence (NCIE).

AlMEunderstands the role of the Midnight Basketball Program at the NCIE and the need for the safe, healthy and
positive activities for local youth which aim to reduce participation in risky behavior and criminal activity.

AlMEfeels this is a valuable program that will benefit the local community in helping meet the needs of local youth, raise
awareness and participation in safe and healthy lifestyles and improve relationships between local community, Police

and other service providers.

We have elected to support the Midnight Basketbali Program and look forward to working with the YMCA of Sydney at

NCIE.

Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact Bonnie Faulkner on 0406 319 313.

Kind regards,
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27 January 2010

Sue Hogan

National Tournaments Manager
Midnight Basketball Australia
GPO Box 1600

Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Sue,

Redfern Police Local Area Command wishes to express its support for the
Midnight Basketball Program at the National Centre of Indigenous Excelience
(NCIE).

Redfern Police Local Area Command understands the role of the Midnight
Basketball Program at the NCIE and the need for the safe, healthy and
positive activities for local youth which aim to reduce participation in risky
behavior and criminal activity.

Redfern Police Local Area Command feels this is a valuable program that will
benefit the local community in helping meet the needs of local youth, raise
participation and improve relationships between local community, Police and
other service providers.

We have elected to support the Midnight Basketball Program and look forward
to working with the YMCA of Sydney at NCIE.

Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact
LSC Bartholomew or Cst Hawkins on 8303 5130.

Kind regards,

Karen Bartholomew
Leading Senior Constable
Redfern Police Local Area Command




8™ January, 2010

Sue Hogan

National Tournaments Manager
Midnight Basketball Australia
GPO Box 1600

Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Sue,

Alexandria Park Community School wishes to express its support for the
Midnight Basketball Program at the National Centre of Indigenous Excellence
(NCIE).

Alexandria Park Community School understands the role of the Midnight
Basketball Program at the NCIE and the need for the safe, healthy and
positive activities for local youth which aim to reduce participation in risky
behavior and criminal activity.

Alexandria Park Community School feels this is a valuable program that will
benefit the local community in helping meet the needs of local youth, raise
awareness and participation in safe and healthy lifestyles and improve
relationships between local community, Police and other service providers.

We have elected to support the Midnight Basketball Program and look forward
to working with the YMCA of Sydney at NCIE.

Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact
Robert Bruce on 96981967.

Kind regards,

Moot Breee

Robert Bruce
Rel. Principal




City of Sydney

ABN 22 836 550 790
GPO Box 1551 Sydney NSW 2001 Australia

Town Hall House 456 Kent Street Sydney NSW 2000 Ausiralia

Phone +61 2 a255 9333 Fax +61 2 9265 9222 TTY +G1 2 9265 9276
coUnciI@cit_yofsydney. nsw.gov.au www.zityofsydney.nsw, gov.au

6 January 2010

Sue Hogan

National Tournaments Manager
Midnight Basketball Austraiia
GPO Box 1600

Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Sue,

City of Sydney wishes to €xpress its support for the Midnight Basketball
Program at the National Centre of Indigenous Excellence (NCIE).

City of Sydney understands the role of the Midnight Basketball Program at the
NCIE and the need for the safe, healthy and positive activities for loca] youth
which aim to reduce participation in risky behavior and criminal activity.

City of Sydney feels this is a valuable program that will benefit the local
community in helping meet the needs of local youth, raise awareness and
participation in safe and healthy lifestyles and improve relationships between

local community, Police and other service providers,

We have elected to Support the Midnight Basketball Program and look forward

to working with the YMCA of Sydney at NCIE.

Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact ™

me on 02 9246 7876.

Kind regards,

Helen Xiros
A/Manager Social Policy and Community Support




